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Testimony in support of LD 1856  to the Judiciary Committee May 12, 2025. Senator 
Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the Committee:
My name is Janet Drew. I’m a retired RN, and I live in York. 
I ask that you please support LD 1856.
When a person completes their  court- imposed sentence, the criminal records should 
not be public.  Before computers, a person could anticipate the chance to start anew 
after release, not to be hounded forever by a past mistake.
Please support real opportunities for second chances & vote ought to pass for LD 
1856
Thank you


